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...and they made it a law for their posterity, that they 
should keep a festival, on account of the restoration of 
their temple worship, for eight days. And from that time 
to this, we celebrate this festival, and call it Lights.
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SLJC December 2020
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat

1 2 3 4 5

6 7 8
1 pm  
Virtual Adult 
Education 
Program

9
1:30 pm  
Virtual Devorah 
Hadassah 
Meeting

10

chanukah: 
1st night

4 pm 
Virtual Board 
of Directors 
Meeting

11

chanukah: 
2nd night

7 pm 
Virtual Shabbat 
Service

12

chanukah: 
3rd night

12

chanukah: 
4th night

14

chanukah: 
5th night

15

chanukah: 
6th night

11 am  
Virtual 
Interfaith 
Program

16

chanukah: 
7th night

Devorah 
Hadassah  
Food Drive

17

chanukah: 
8th night

1 pm   
Virtual SLCJ 
Sisterhood 
Meeting

18 19

20 21 22 23 24 25 26

27 28 29 30 31

All meetings are 
held in the Chapel 
Center unless 
otherwise noted.
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If we look in Webster's 
Dictionary, we will 
find that the word 
"perpetuation" means 
everlasting.  Also 
found is the meaning of 
continuation, or carrying 
on. Both of these words 
help us understand the 
value of tradition and 

continuity. Our lives are wound around the need for 
the survival of our legacies and the impact we have on 
those we love and even those we meet on our journey. 

This is what Chanukah is all about: Perpetuation and 
Continuity. We remember each year the struggle that 
brought us salvation and redemption. A small band 
of zealots determined that the survival of our Jewish 
heritage depended upon the shoulders of a few. The 
lights that are lit are a reminder that faith and tradition 
can only be extinguished if we allow the flames from 
our menorahs to diminish. 

Chanukah teaches that there are things in this world 
that are worthy of our efforts. Chanukah teaches that 
these efforts may require extraordinary strength and 
endurance. Chanukah teaches that without faith, there 
can be no fulfillment and meaning in our lives. 

Each year we commemorate those we wish to 
remember with special prayers designed to help us 
realize that their lives gave us purpose. Four times a 
year we offer special prayers enabling us to understand 
that without memory we cannot forge a future. We 
even light a candle during these times to remind us that 
the flame of their existence still burns within us and can 
never be extinguished as long as we remember. This is 
another lesson that Chanukah brings to the forefront of 
our existence. 

As we enter the Chapel to attend services or other 
celebrations and sorrows, we are reminded of the past, 
because on the walls of this building — dedicated to 
the betterment of humanity through our deeds and 
prayers —  we find the names of those who preceded 

The Continuation of a Dream
us and left an indelible mark on our journey. Their 
memories remind us of our devotion to the cause of 
human dignity. This too is another lesson of Chanukah  
— dignity and remembrance. In the past, if you will 
remember, we would carry a transportable board to 
each service until we realized that permanence gave 
our loved one’s immortality.

While our Chapel may be a temporary place for our 
assembly, shared with other congregations, we still 
know that this is our spiritual home and we feel a sense 
of reverence each and every time we enter to connect 
with each other and with God. Here, too, we learn a 
valuable understanding of reverence and connection as 
demonstrated by a holiday called Chanukah. 

Where exactly does our responsibility lie for our 
spiritual home’s endurance and stability? Each 
congregation that calls this Chapel of Sun Lakes its 
home shares in ensuring that this symbol of faith 
remains in perpetuity. How do we do this? Simply by 
maintaining our relationship with our congregation and 
supporting all its efforts in sustaining a viable religious 
experience open to all. 

For example, we have undertaken the task of 
establishing the Marty Silverman Memorial Fund with 
the express purpose of maintaining that which we have 
and guaranteeing that those who travel to our oasis in 
the desert will feel welcome and at home. Now, the 
next episode in this noble venture rests with each of 
us. Let us join together to extend ourselves so that we 
will always remember the man we honor, the memories 
we cherish, the faith we cling to in both sad and 
exciting times. 

Nothing more should be necessary to be said. Much 
more certainly needs to be done. It is up to us to let 
the beacon of our lamp of life remain glowing because 
it is the only light of our faith in Sun Lakes. And what 
better time to ensure that the candles of our faith will 
never be extinguished? Chanukah. E

rabbi irwin wiener
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lone soldier project
gratitude from israel

The Lone Soldier Project provides support to three 
Lone Soldier Centers in Israel. Osey Chail Association 
supports ultraorthodox young men, who choose to 
join the IDF and are therefore not welcome in their 
family’s home. Currently, they serve about 85 men, but 
the need is rising rapidly. Their staff provides critical 
counseling, apartments and substitute families in addition 
to daily interaction and presence at promotional 
ceremonies, etc. 

Our project recently sent homemade knit hats for 
soldiers serving winter duty assignments, and we 
received these photos and letter as a thank you. Thanks 
to all the knitters in SLJC who contributed to this effort.

We always need more knitters. If you are interested, 
please contact Shelly Schwartz at (480) 802-1526, or 
Marcia Weiner at (480) 802-9455.
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On January 10, Jake Bennett, National State Legislative Director for 
the Israel American Coalition, will speak on "Israeli Sovereignty in 
the Biblical Heartland: The Moral and Legal Implications." He will 
provide the TRUE facts about the contested territories of Judea 
and Samaria. He is very knowledgable. The Zoom event will start at 
3 p.m. To register to receive the Zoom access information, please 
email "yes" to Israelsunlakes@gmail.com.

The Friends of Israel is now publishing a bi-monthly Israel 
newsletter, with Israeli news from an Israeli perspective. The news 
is non-political (not easy to achieve) with an emphasis on “Good 
News.” New features include a focal issue (next issue: Operation 
Moses and Ethiopian Jew’s Current Status in Israel), Israeli music 
and brief historical videos. If you would like to receive this news, 
contact Michael Cohen at mwcohen000@gmail.com.

friends of israel  
save the date: january 10, 2021
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During the Annual Meeting on Zoom on November 
10, we were delighted with the pleasure that most 
congregants had when the business part of the meeting 
was concluded and folks just enjoyed visiting with one 
another and catching up online. At the following Board 
of Directors’ (BOD) meeting, in which our newly 
elected BOD members participated, there were several 
suggestions of ways that we might follow up and develop 
social contact via Zoom. Ideas such as game nights, 
interest group discussions, and open chats with other 
congregants came up. We’re looking into purchasing a 
Zoom account for general SLJC use instead of relying 
on the goodness of a few people who have private 
access to an account. When that happens, we’ll try to 
be inventive and plan a few activities as trial runs. If 
you have any ideas or personal experience with hosting 
game nights or anything else like that, please feel free to 
let us know.

Besides discussing fun topics, the BOD also decided 
it would be very helpful for all congregants to know 
the purpose of our specific funds. Some, like the Oneg 
Fund, the Flower Fund, and the Music Fund are pretty 
self-explanatory. When donations come in for those 
funds, they are used to pay expenses related to those 
functions. In this time of quarantining, we have not 
needed to order flowers for the bima or pay for food 
for the Onegs. The Music Fund provides support for 
the cost of reproducing music for the choir or cantor as 
well as paying for musical guests, such as the cellist for 
Kol Nidrei.

However, we also have the Chapel Fund, and the 
Torah and Family Funds. Donations specified for the 
Chapel Fund help defray our monthly costs for Chapel 
and Chapel House use, as part of our obligation to 
the Chapel Board, which manages both. The Torah 
and Family Funds have recently been combined since 
we do not currently have a need to purchase a new 
Torah. But the Family Fund is not at all dormant. It is 
used to help underwrite the handful of SLJC members 
who cannot afford the dues or attend specific events 
such as the Passover Seder or the Break-the-Fast.  
When you contribute to that fund, you are providing a 
special mitzvah.

Finally, we have the Yarhzeit Fund and the Marty 
Silverman Memorial Fund. When you receive a 
letter reminding you of the yahrzeit of a loved one, 
many of you choose to make a donation to the temple 
in that loved one’s memory. It is traditional to perform 
an act of tzedakah on the occasion of a yahrzeit, and 
many of you have responded regularly.

The Marty Silverman Memorial Fund is our newest fund, 
one that we hope to perpetuate for years to come. It 
was created to honor the memory of one of the most 
ardent developers of Sun Lakes Jewish Congregation 
who had an undying hope and devotion to the idea of 
continuing a Jewish presence here in Sun Lakes. Below, 
we list all those who have contributed so far to this 
fund, and we invite all of you, and especially those of you 
who have not yet made a commitment to this fund, to 
think about doing so. In the spirit of Chanukah, w 

co-presidents’ message
geri gould and wendy feldman-kerr
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both a time for remembering the miracle of the lights 
and for giving, we implore you to think of SLJC and 
Marty Silverman and what he stood for.

Thank you to the following contributors to the Marty 
Silverman Memorial Fund so far:

The Silverman Family, SLJC Men’s Club, Marty 
& Marsha Levine, Mel Moss, Jeff & Esther Spear, 
Barbara Sommers & Kevin Murphy, Harvey & Marcia 
Weiner, Lucy Kastin Geller & Herbert Geller, Ann 
Baumrind, Gregory & Dianne Posniack, Arthur Fink, 
Ronda & Andrew Polesky, Harvey & Shelly Schwartz, 
Rita Tanen, Nancy Stutman, Michael Kaplan, Jeff & 
Janey Burnce, Sam Abramson, Dave & Eve Wagner, 
Barbara & David Israel, Tom & Nancy Mohr, Howard 
& Carole Weiner, Karen Blonder, Leo & Carol 
Pessin, Joanne Schlosser, Jim & Geri Gould, Fritzi 

Ferguson, Maishe & Roberta Levitan, Linda & Bob 
Brooks, Stephen & Susan Kubrin, Mark & Deborah 
Israel, Michael & Barbara Bass, Doris & Ron Codkind, 
Robert & Gloria Howard, Cyril Goodman, Harvey 
& Marilyn Fein, Colette Goldstein, Alan & Marilyn 
Behr, Jack & Diane Zelinger, Bob Stone, Arnie & 
Shelly Henden, Dorothy & Emiel Lopes Dias, Diane 
Silverman, Rabbi Irwin & Sandi Wiener, SaraRuth 
Rossow, Shirley Gersten, Gail Cantor, Lana Oyer, 
Glenda & Cy Warshaw, Judy & Jerry Walp, Mike 
Gratz, Jeff Fein, Ruth Friedman, Wende & Allan Levy, 
Evey & Michael Freed, Eleanor Miller, Barry & Joan 
Berger, and Eric & Wendy Feldman-Kerr.

Finally, we’re so grateful for all your support during 
these trying times as well as for your generosity. We’re 
also grateful for the technology that allows us to stay 
connected. Happy Chanukah to all!  E

Our meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, December 
9 at 1:30 p.m., to discuss Caleb's Crossing, by Geraldine 
Brooks.  

Our monthly food drive will be held on Wednesday, 
December 16. 

Our Flick Chicks meeting will be announced when a 
movie has been selected from TCM.  

For more information about Devorah Hadassah, please 
contact Ruth Kovac at ruth.devorah.had@gmail.com.  

Happy Chanukah!

devorah hadassah
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sljc sisterhood

Sisterhood Membership Dues Form (July 1, 2020 – June 30, 2021)  

 
Name: ______________________________________________________________________   

Address: ____________________________________________________________________  

E-mail: _______________________________________________________________________  

Phone: ______________________________________________________________________  

Birthday (month/day only): ________________________________________________________ 

 
Please send a check for $25, payable to SLJC Sisterhood, to Suzy Ziegler, 139 W. Briarwood 
Terrace, Phoenix, AZ 85045.  
 
 
 

The Sun Lakes Jewish Congregation Sisterhood has many exciting 
programs planned. Our next meeting will be held on December 17 
at 1 p.m. via Zoom. For many years, we have had group visits to the 
Phoenix Art Museum. Since we can’t go to the museum, we will have a 
representative of the Phoenix Art Museum speak to us about Fashion. 
An email will be sent to you with access details for the Zoom meeting.

Mark your calendars for our January 21, 2021 meeting. Marcia Fine, 
author of eight books, will be returning to Sisterhood to tell us about 
her latest novel Love and Death in Rhodes. If you would like to read the 
book before her presentation, you may order the hardcopy ($16.66) 
or download the digital book ($4.99) from Amazon.com.

In February, we will have our “Un-Card Party” featuring a cash 
raffle; prizes such as gift cards from local stores, movie theaters and 
restaurants; and a pre-order bake sale. Information will be mailed to 
all members of the congregation. For more information, please email 
Carol at carolbee38@wbhsi.net. 
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MAH JONGG CARDS — 2021 
Deadline: January 15, 2021

Sisterhood earns $1.25 for each card ordered. 
Please complete form and provide an email address 
and phone number for ONE person per group: 

Name ____________________________________

Email _____________________________________

Card Costs:  
STANDARD PRINT ($9.00)  
LARGE PRINT ($10.00) 

No. of Cards #______________________________

__________________________________________

Make checks (no cash) payable to "SLJC Sisterhood" and send by January 15, 2021 with this form to: 
Nancy Mohr, 24518 S. Cedarcrest Dr., Sun Lakes, AZ 85248

February 8, 2021 is a major fundraising event in our 
community. This year, due to COVID-19, our event, 
like so many activities, will have to be done differently. 
However, what remains unchanged is the great need of 
the agencies that our funds support. 

To raise funds, we provide an array of fabulous gifts to 
our host of attendees at our “UN” Card Party. These 
gifts include a variety of particularly popular items and 
gift cards. Your sponsorship will help us enormously. 

Proceeds from our fundraising event will once again 
benefit local charities in and around our community, 
such as (but not limited to): 

n Matthew’s Crossing Food Bank 

n Sun Lakes Fire Department 

n Gesher Disability Resources 

n Neighbors Who Care 

n St. Mary’s Food Bank

n Homeless Female Veterans (Stand Down) 

We hope we can count on you to help our organization 
achieve our important fundraising goals. With your 
support, we can continue to provide needed assistance 
to these charities. 

Any donation you make to support this event is tax 
deductible. Please make checks payable to "SLJC 
Sisterhood" and remit to: Janey Burnce, 9510 E 
Champagne Drive, Sun Lakes, AZ 85248.

Thank you for your support!

SLJC SISTERHOOD FUNDRAISER

Gesher Disability Resources Event (pre-COVID)
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december yahrzeits

december celebrations

Zichronam livrachah — may their memories be a blessing.

ANNIVERSARIES — kol hakavod — to a great year ahead together!

Julius Aaronson
Irving Arnow
Naomi Axelrad
Teresa Bassegio
Sophie Behr
Craig Bektashi
Jennie Berenzweig
Dan Berg
Sidney Bloom
Edward Blumberg
Marilyn Blumberg
Sommer "Al" Brooks
Fanny Bush
Frances Calcaterra
Margaret Cline
Pauline Cohen
Rae Cohen
Sydney Cohen
Minna Cohen
Pearl Cook
George Dolinsky

11 Judy & Charles Wolin
12 Gregory & Diane Posniack
21 Phyllis & Dennis Novy

Zelda Rothstein
Sidney Rudin
Teddy Sardina
Sam Schaeffer
Morris Schulman
Sarah Shalett
Simon Shapiro
Stewart Silverman
Meyer Solko
Anna Solko
Charles Stein
Anna Stern
Irving Sternhill
Lynne Stone
Dorothy Taitsman
Harry Temkin
Harvey Trachtenberg
Bessie Warsofsky
Ronald Weiner

Rosetta Dolinsky
Bette E Dubinsky
Harold Dunayer
Jackob Eiseman
Sitty Eiseman
Minnie Elias
Esther Engel
Irving Evans
Elizabeth Fineberg
Charles Fink
Sophie Fischer
Leona Frankel
Nathan Gasch
Sol Gass
Bessie Gerson
John Gerson
Irving Ginsberg
Allan Goelman
Grace Gould Earhart
B. Claiment (Clay) Granoff
Irving Greene

25 Susan & Neil Tamber
26 Leah & Alan Bloom
27 Noreen & Richard Nadler

Joel Gutwillig
Cyla Gutwillig
George Holstein
Jean Jacobs
Mina Kahn
Dorothy Kaplan
Alexander Katcher
Fay Katz
Sidney Klitsner
John Kopsenal
Leah Koss
Clare Lerman
Tillie Levenson
Valentine Morris
Mark Nelinson
Malcolm Nieman
Edith Ornstein
David Popkin
Max Rosendale
Jerome Roth
Helen Roth

BIRTHDAYS — mazel tov — another year older and another year wiser!

  1 Ruth Marcus
  3 Thea Friedman
  4 Leah Bloom
  4 Tom Mohr
  4 Seymour Zolty
  6 Dennis Novy
  7 Judy Asbell

26 Jeffrey Nieman
29 Adrian Bendick
29 Richard Nadler
29 Faith Roth
29 Sean Turner
31 Gregory  Posniack

  7 Irwin Wiener
  8 Milton Lewis
  9 Kevin Murphy
  9 Jon Scheck
13 Sander Frindell
16 Allan Caplan
16 Fritzi Ferguson

16 Marshall Gurian
19 Ronald Buckner
20 Jeff Burnce
21 Alice Salita
24 Sharon Beck
25 Evey Freed

28 Glenda & Cyril Warshaw
31 Barbara & Gary Klein
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This month, we will have two exceptional adult education 
presentations: 

Tuesday, December 8, 1 p.m.
Adena Astrowsky’s presentation will deal with Adena’s 
brave grandmother’s survival during the historical tragic 
times of Nazi Germany. She will share her grandmother’s 
first-hand story of how she survived while a prisoner in 
Auschwitz. You will not want to miss this opportunity to 
hear her story and to honor her strength and fortitude 
during a difficult time in history. 

Adena’s presentation will be on Zoom. You must sign up 
to receive Zoom access information by emailing or texting 
your email address to Gail Dante at gndante@mac.com or 
texting your email address to (480) 577-0575.

Tuesday, December 15, 11 a.m.
Rabbi Wiener and Rev. Meyer will be presenting the last of 
their interfaith series, A Spiritual Journey, on YouTube. We 
will be sharing and honoring the celebrations of Christmas 
and Chanukah in today’s society. 

The program will be on YouTube on the same link as our 
Friday Sabbath Services. Set aside this special time. No 
reservation or registration is required.

adult education

The candles are glowing. The dreidels are spinning. The 
latkes and gelt play their part.

But more than all this, what makes Chanukah special, is 
the JOY it brings to your heart!

Havurah Chai wishes you and yours a HAPPY 
CHANUKAH!

Chanukah is the brightest, lightest holiday of them all, 
and we hope the lights are a symbol for better things to 
come. Our Chanukah party will be missed this year, but 
in no time at all, Spring will bring new beginnings and 
we hope to have a delayed Chanukah party at that time, 
complete with a traditional Chanukah dinner. 

Around the corner from Chanukah comes a new 
secular year! Be healthy, be happy and make new friends 

in Havurah Chai, the place to be as we enter our fifth 
year. Chai has a wide variety of events — some new 
and some repeats by popular demand! Come join us as 
soon as we can be together again! We are ready!

For information about Chai, please contact Lainy 
Sardina at lainysardina@gmail.com or (480) 895-0974.

havurah chai jewish singles group

Singles 
  Group
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Please submit Community Bulletin Board posting requests  

to Geri Gould at gerijim@hotmail.com.

community bulletin board

We wish Harvey 

Weiner a speedy 

recovery and hope 

he’s back home soon.

Across America on Sunday evening, September 
27, millions turned to NBC on their television sets 
to watch Sunday Night Football (SNF). When the 
broadcast started, many viewers recognized that the 
voice of play-by-play announcer Al Michaels was not 
present. Some thought that perhaps he had tested 
positive for the COVID-19 virus, while others could 
not imagine why he was not broadcasting the game. 

The reason for Al’s absence from SNF was the same as 
why Sandy Koufax did not start a World Series game 
decades ago. Al Michaels is Jewish, and September 27 
was Erev Yom Kippur. Al Michaels was born to Jewish 
parents in Brooklyn, and moved with his family to Los 
Angeles in 1958. That was the same year that Al’s 
favorite team, the Dodgers, moved from Brooklyn to 
Los Angeles.

Al went to Arizona State University, majoring in 
broadcasting, and getting his start announcing football, 
basketball and baseball games for ASU’s on-campus 
radio station. His first job after graduation was 
interviewing women who wanted to be contestants on 
“The Dating Game.” He quickly went back to sports-
casting, and has become a well-respected announcer, 
who has been present at many great moments in the 

sporting world. Most famous is his call at the semi-final 
ice hickey match at the 1980 Winter Olympics, where 
the U.S. defeated the Soviet team – “Do you believe in 
miracles?” 

Al and his wife, Linda, have been married for 54 years 
and still reside in Los Angeles. They have two adult 
children. No, he did not change his name; he was born 
to Jay and Lila Michaels.

something you might not know
By Murray Siegel

Continued good 
wishes to Bobbi Berg, 
still recovering from 
a bad fall.

SLJC sends condolences 
to the families of  
Fran Falk and  
Anne Stedman.



MUSIC FUND
In honor of Gail Dante's 

Special Birthday
  by Rabbi & Sandi Wiener
In honor of Gail Dante's 

Special Birthday
  by Lana Oyer and Carl 

Dubinsky

YAHRZEIT FUND
In memory of Leonard M 

Raffeld
  by Diane & Jack Zelinger
In memory of Sidney 

Silverman
  by Barbara & Sheldon 

Silverman
In memory of Charles Fink
  by Arthur Fink
In memory of Morris 

Schulman
  by Ellin Merritt

In memory of Jerome Roth
  by Carol Horowitz
In memory of Alexander 

Katcher
  by Marcia Weiner
In memory of Irvine Evans
  by Edith Evans
In memory of Seymour Evans
  by Edith Evans
In memory of Max Rosedale
  by Sheila Asroff
In memory of Naomi Axelrad
  by Esther Spear
In memory of Simon Shapiro
  by Susie Shapiro
In memory of Teddy Sardina
  by Elaine Sardina
In memory of Craig Bekstashi
  by Inez Gordon
In memory of Frances 

Calcaterra
  by Doris Codkind

In memory of Edith Zetzer
  by Susan A Reeves
In memory of Helen Roth
  by Susan A Reeves
In memory of Harvey 

Trachtenberg
  by Ellie Trachtenberg
In memory of Pearl Cook
  by Nancy Stutman
In memory of Sophie Behr
  by Marilyn & Alan Behr
In memory of Leah Koss
  by Marilyn Koss
In memory of Bette E. 

Dubinsky
   by Carl Dubinsky
In memory of Leona Frankel
  by Alvin & Janice Frankel
In memory of Marilyn 

Blumberg
  by Laurence Blumberg
In memory of Edward 

Blumberg

  by Laurence Blumberg
In memory of Lena Fisher
  by Elaine Dover 
In memory of Bessie Gerson
  by Charlie Gerson
In memory of John Gerson
  by Charlie Gerson
In memory of Zelda Rothstein
  by Shirley R. Gersten
In Memory of Dorothy Kaplan
  by Jerry & Michael Kaplan
In memory of Sidney Bloom
  by Leah & Al Bloom
In memory of Allan Goelman
  by Leah & Al Bloom
In memory of Stewart 

Silverman
  by Betsey Silverman
In memory of Harry Temkin
  by Gloria & Bob Howard
In memory of Sidney Klitsner
  by Florence Klitsner

Sun Lakes Jewish Congregation gratefully acknowledges the following contributions made in honor or memory of a special person or 
event. If you would like to make a contribution, please use the donation form below.

contributions

SLJC Donation Form

Minimum donation of $10 please. Minimum contribution to the Flower Fund is $50.
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SRGseniorliving.com

Our assisted living 
is accredited for 
two reasons. You. 
And your family.
Because having the confidence and peace of 
mind of accreditation is important. That’s why 
SRG communities are accredited by CARF 
International—an independent organization 
that sets exceedingly high standards for care, 
service and safeguards. We think you’ll find that 
our accreditation is only one of the many reasons 
to take a good look at our communities.

EQUAL HOUSING
OPPORTUNITY

CA R F-ACCRE DITE D INDE PE NDE N T & ASSISTE D LI V ING RESIDE NCES

La Siena • 909 East Northern Avenue • Phoenix, AZ • 602.702.5471 
The Village at Ocotillo • 990 West Ocotillo Road • Chandler, AZ • 480.400.8828

Call to schedule your 
personalized tour.
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KEEP ALL YOUR DEVICES
STREAMING STRONG!

REAL VALUE. SMART SUPPORT.
Fast Internet + Smart Wifi powers multiple devices all over your home!

ORBITEL SMART WIFI
The latest WiFi technology that creates 
a coverage blanket to deliver a strong, 
consistent signal throughout your home.

24/7 local technical support. We’re 
here for you whenever you need us!

ASK 
ABOUT

100Mbps 200Mbps50Mbps

Speed listed is maximum wired speed. Many factors affect speed. Actual speed may vary. Equipment, taxes, installation and other fees not included. Other conditions 
may apply. Call office for details.

480-895-8084 
www.orbitelcom.com
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Sunday, Dec. 13 | 1 pm
REGISTER: evjcc.org/concert

This event is made possible in part by the generous
donation of Alan & Carole Zeichick.  

IN GRATITUDE TO

A FREE VIRTUAL CHANUKAH 
CONCERT FOR THE COMMUNITY

L I V E  F R O M  I S R A E L

for their assistance to the Greater Phoenix
Jewish community during the COVID-19 pandemic

PRESENTS


